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JUDGES ASSOCIATION OF SERBIA

11000 BELGRADE

24 Alekse Nenadović Street

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Protector of Citizens has received your complaint about the work of the High Judicial Council (HJC), concerning the request for access to information of public importance referred to you by the HJC.

We hereby inform you that upon your complaint we have initiated the procedure for controlling the legality and regularity of work of the HJC. 

We shall inform you about any future developments in a timely fashion. We would also appreciate if you could inform us, without delay, about any possible changes or occurrences related to the subject matter of your complaint, until the completion of the procedure by this body.

Respectfully Yours, 

CHIEF OF STAFF 

OF THE PROTECTOR OF CITIZENS

Mina Volović-Jočić

 (sign)

(seal)

Send to:

· Complainant

· Case files

